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Court Appointed Technical Group Releases Spring 2016 Index 

Area Groundwater Remains in Severe Water Shortage Condition 

 
The Nipomo Mesa Management Area (NMMA) Technical Group has confirmed the Spring 2016 groundwater basin 

conditions after receiving well level measurements from the San Luis Obispo County Public Works Department.   

The Key Well Index remains within a Severe Water Shortage Condition for a second consecutive year, thereby requiring a 

Stage IV NMMA Water Shortage Response.   

Based on this information, Nipomo Community Services District Board of Directors will review its Water Shortage Response 

and Management Plan at its July 13, 2016 Regular Board Meeting.  Public participation and comment is encouraged. 

For more information and to review the NMMA’s full statement, please visit the District’s website www.ncsd.ca.gov or 
contact the District at info@ncsd.ca.gov .   

 
### 

Established in 1965 to meet the health and sanitation needs of the local community, Nipomo Community Services is pleased to 
provide a wide variety of services throughout its district including the provision of water, sewer, and waste management services as 

well as lighting and drainage in limited areas. The mission of Nipomo Community Services District is: Provide our customers with 
reliable, quality, and cost-effective services now and in the future. 
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